
   

 

 

  Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited to announce that NJHS will be still happening for the 2020-2021 school year. We will 

being the year with the application process. Students received paper application packets early March 

last school year. With NJHS applications being put on hold during the spring semester, we will be 

starting the process over with a virtual application. Students will complete the application form, the 

letter of recommendation form, subjective letter and the teacher recommendation forms virtually 

through the Microsoft office forms links below. 

NJHS Application  

Letter of Recommendation  

Subjective Letter  

Teacher Recommendation Forms 

The application, along with the recommendations, are due by August 28th, 2020. Please email us 

with any questions you may have.  We can’t wait for our new group of NJHS students! 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Grady and Mrs. Pijanowski 

Kimberley.grady@fortbendisd.com 

Jennifer.pijanowski@fortbendisd.com  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QWJ9SRo5d0KRrL3SqZ9wVHkenEHPDF9FofVA_vudlhJUNDIwNkkwRzYxVU85QkRITFQ3TVRVWjc5SC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QWJ9SRo5d0KRrL3SqZ9wVHkenEHPDF9FofVA_vudlhJUREdDR05UQ0tHSlJPNEY0SUdOMEQyRkZNOS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QWJ9SRo5d0KRrL3SqZ9wVHkenEHPDF9FofVA_vudlhJUMzhNUDQ2RkxSTE9XM0U0ODdZWEdLM1gyWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QWJ9SRo5d0KRrL3SqZ9wVHkenEHPDF9FofVA_vudlhJUMlNUWlNMN1NUV0ZDTE85TTJSUEtTNTlBTS4u
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